
 

De : "Capt. Emmanuel Insaidoo" <Einsaidoo@ghanaports.gov.gh> 

Date : jeu. 24 oct. 2024 à 04:30 

À : peace.adjale@groupegato.com  

Cc : Peter Amo-Bediako <pamo-bediako@ghanaports.gov.gh>, "Capt. Daniel N. A. Quartey" 

<> 

Objet : REMINDER: MILITARY FIRING EXERCISE COORDINATION 

Dear All, 

  

Further to our previous correspondence on the subject, this notice serves as a 

formal reminder to all stakeholders with vessels operating in the coastal areas 

of Takoradi Port. 

  

A military firing exercise is scheduled to take place on Friday, 25th October 

2024, from 0900 to 1600 hours. 

  

The designated exercise area is bounded by the coordinates provided in the 

attachment. All vessels are strictly prohibited from entering this area during 

the specified period. 

  

Vessel operators are directed to exercise extreme caution and maintain a 

safe distance from the designated area. 

  

Failure to comply with this notice may result in severe consequences, 

including but not limited to vessel detention. 

  

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: 

  

•⁠  ⁠All vessels must keep well clear of the designated area. 

•⁠  ⁠Vessels already within the area must exit immediately. 

•⁠  ⁠No vessel movement will be permitted within the area during 

the exercise. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

Regards 

  

 

Capt. E. Insaidoo, AFNI 
Dep Harbour Master, TDI 
0244- 501 901 
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